
The Division of Community and Preventive Dentistry held a successful dental outreach camp on 

29th June 2013 at St. Judes Catholic Church. Part of the activities included dental health 

education which was done by very enthusiastic second and third year dental students. Over two 

hundred and thirty members of the community received free dental check-up, with over twenty 

receiving extractions for free and tooth paste courtesy of GSK was given out to all members who 

attended. The event was sponsored by Wrigleys International and a team of their staff provided 

registration services during this outreach. 

The department of periodontology wish to extend special gratitude to Father Nicholas and his 

team for availing the premises and the warm reception of the team, and our Dean, School of 

Dental Sciences. 

 


